
 
 

CBAI Attends Economic Roundtable Meeting with Congressman 
Bill Foster (IL-11th) 

 

On October 30, 2023, CBAI attended an Economic Roundtable in Naperville 
which was hosted by the Federal Home Loan Bank of Chicago and featured 
Illinois Congressman Bill Foster (IL-11th). CBAI participated in this discussion 
along with other FHLB-Chicago district’s financial services, homebuilders, and 
realtors’ associations. Congressman Foster is the ranking member of the House 
Financial Services Committee’s Subcommittee on Financial Institutions. 

Congressman Foster provided his thoughts on several 
economic and financial services issues and was 
interested in learning about our thoughts and 
concerns. A variety of financial institution issues were 
discussed including bank capital rules, the ACRE Act (H.R. 3139), the 
Credit Card Competition Act, and the CFPB’s small business data 
collection rule. The homebuilders highlighted their continuing material 
supply chain issues and the shortage of qualified labor while the realtors 
emphasized the shortage of homes available for sale, high prices and the 
high residential mortgage interest rates. 

CBAI appreciates the Federal Home Loan Bank of Chicago for hosting this event. 
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